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The School of Accounting and Financial Services (SAFS) is proud to announce that an

agreement between Seneca and TCAE (Toronto Compliance and AML Enterprise) has been

created that will allow Seneca students and alumni to benefit from special discounted

pricing on TCAE Membership, education, and events. This partnership will allow Senecans to

join a global community of passionate and dedicated professionals focused on regulatory

and financial crime compliance.  Individuals who are interested in learning more about the

benefits they can receive from TCAE as a Seneca student or alumni can reach out

to info@tcae.ca or Samky Mak at samky.mak@senecacollege.ca.
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